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        Minutes of     June 18, 2013     
        Date Approved     July 16, 2013  
        Date Filed/Village Clerk    
 
 
June 18, 2013 
 
TUCKAHOE SIGN AND AWNING BOARD  
TUCKAHOE VILLAGE HALL – 2:30 pm  
 
 
Present : Chairwoman   Barbara Nieminen 
  Member  Clare Gorman  
     
Also present: Michael Seminara  Code Enforcement Officer   
 
Absent:  Member   Christopher Baez 
  Bill Williams  Building Inspector  
    
 
Item #1    Approval of Minutes – May 21, 2013 
Item #2    173 Marbledale Road  Awning   
 
 
Item #1  Approval of Minutes May 21, 2013  
Adjourned to next month.  
 
 
Item #2  173 Marbledale Road   Awning 
Applicant was not present however; the applicant submitted a modification to a previously approved 
awning from 27 inches in height to 48 inches in height.   All other awning details will remain the same.  It 
will extend to cover the black band over the door.    Chairwoman Nieminen recommended that we 
approve the awning as presented.  
 
Chairwoman Nieminen made a motion to approve the awnings as presented for “Broken Bow 
Brewery”.   Member Gorman seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried by the board with 
a 2-0 vote.  
 
 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2013   at 2:30pm  
 
 
There being no further comments from the public or business before the Board, upon motion duly 
made, seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned at 2:50 pm. 


